

1 Write the words below in your own language. You can use a dictionary.

- 1. potter
 3. portrait
- 2. designer 4. waiter

2 Read the text about the McCartney Family.

The McCartney Family

Some families are very talented and the McCartney family is a great example of that. Paul McCartney is the father of the clan. He became famous in the 1960s as a member of the Beatles. He still works as a singer, musician and songwriter today. Paul's first wife, Linda (1941-1998), was a musician and photographer. They had four children: Heather, Mary, Stella and James. Each of these children is talented in their own way.

Heather isn't Paul's biological daughter, but he adopted her in 1969. Today, Heather is a potter and designer, with exhibitions in New York City, Tokyo, Paris and Sydney.

Mary became a professional photographer like her mother. She specialises in portrait and fashion photography. She also runs the photo department at her father's company, MPL Communications.

Stella is a very successful fashion designer and businesswoman. When she first started working as a fashion designer, it was difficult for her. No one took her seriously because of her famous dad. But she worked very hard and today, her fashion company is worth over \$120 million. Stella designs clothes for women and children.

James is a singer and musician like his father. For many years, he kept his true identity a secret and worked as a waiter. But today, things are different. James and his father collaborate to create music and sometimes they perform together.

3 Complete the sentences according to the text. Use the verbs in brackets and the affirmative or negative form of the Past Simple.

- 1. Paul McCartney (stop) writing music when he (leave) the Beatles.
- 2. Heather (become) Paul's legal daughter in 1969.
- 3. Mary (decide) to be a photographer.
- 4. At first, people (think) Stella was a serious fashion designer.
- 5. In the past, James...... (tell) people about his famous father.



4 Answer the questions.

1	1. What jobs did Linda McCartney have?
4	2. Where can you see Heather's art?
	3. How does Mary help her father?
2	4. How do we know Stella is a successful designer today?
2	5. How do we know James doesn't hide his identity today?
	Write about a talented or interesting family. It can be a famous family or a family you know. Give some biographical information about each member of the family.